
 

 

 

Friday 17th March 2023 

Dear Parents 

We have had another exciting week in Foundation learning about superheroes. In literacy we wrote 
about Batman! In maths we learned about the language of length and height, and we compared and 
measured different superheroes.  

Easter Activities 

Just a reminder of our Easter activities that we told you about in last week’s newsletter; 

 Tuesday 28th March; Easter bonnet parade. The children need to make an Easter bonnet at 
home and bring it in on this day. There will be a parade in the hall at 2.30pm and parents are 
invited. We will sing you some Easter and springtime songs. There will be prizes for the 
winning boy and girl in each class plus a chocolaty treat for everyone! 

 Wednesday 29th March 2023; Easter Egg Hunt. This is run by the PTA. The children need to 
bring an Easter Egg and £1. They will be hunting around the school for an egg that matches a 
raffle ticket number, and the Easter Bunny will be visiting to help us hunt! 

 Friday 31st March 2023; Cross Country Competition. This takes place in the afternoon and 
parents are invited to come along. Foundation will be the first year group to run from the 
school field out onto the rugby pitch and back to the field. Each year group will take a turn to 
run a progressively longer course, and there will be a medal ceremony on the key stage two 
playground at the end of the day.  

Things To Practise at Home 

 Can you put your family into height order and tell them if they are the tallest, the shortest, 
taller or shorter than each other? 

 Read your reading books and pop an entry onto Tapestry to let us know how you got on.  
 Draw some Easter pictures or collect some Easter things to put onto your Easter bonnet.  

That’s all for this week. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to come and speak to a 
member of the Foundation Team. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Regards 

The Foundation Team. 
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